
From: Peel, Jackson
To: Press
Subject: FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Representative Joseph Geller’s Statement on Being Named Ranking Member of

Redistricting Committee
Date: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 1:20:59 PM

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
September 14, 2021
 
CONTACT
Joel Ramos
Office of Joe Geller
Joel.Ramos@myfloridahouse.gov
954-924-3708
 

Representative Joseph Geller’s Statement on Being Named
Ranking Member of Redistricting Committee

 
Tallahassee, FL – Today, Representative Joseph Geller (D- Aventura) was
appointed as Democratic Ranking Member of the House Redistricting
Committee for the 2022 Florida Legislative Session.
 
“I am honored to have been trusted with this role. It’s crucial that we draw the maps
fairly and make sure all Floridians have proper representation in their government. I
am committed to making sure that the Fair Districts process is respected, and that our
maps are drawn in a constitutionally permissible manner,” said Representative
Geller.
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